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To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Laura Hall, Building & Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:  December 15, 2022 

 

Re:  EDC December 26, 2022 Meeting Cancellation  

 

 

The regular meeting of the East Granby Economic Development Commission scheduled for 

December 26, 2022 has been cancelled due to the Christmas holiday. The meeting is being replaced 

by a Special Meeting to be held on December 19, 2022. 

 

 

 

cc: Board of Selectmen  

 


